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What we have been up to this week: 

This week has been dominated by our Year 4 and 5 Concert, 

Superstan.  The children have worked really hard to ensure that 

they all know their lines, know what they need to do when and 

that they are confident to get on and off the stage and to put on 

a performance.   

They have all had a great time and gained a lot from the experi-

ence, not least how to work together as a team.  Our thanks go 

to all the Year 4 and 5 Team for their hardwork and commit-

ment to putting on the show.  What a treat! 

Thank you to all the parents and carers who came along to Par-

ents Evening this week to find out how your children are pro-

gressing in their learning.  If you missed your appointment and 

would like to speak to your child’s teacher please get in touch 

via Tapestry and we will arrange something for after the Easter 

break. 

We have also been very lucky this week to have some volun-

teers from The Big Word who sponsored our school to get 

some trees to add to our Forest School.  They were lead by a 

member of Tree Appeal who organised the day for us and 

made sure that we planted the trees properly.  The children 

from Year 1 each planted a tree so we hope that these will es-

tablish quickly and they will be able to watch them grow 

throughout their time at our school.  We were careful to leave 

space for the pond we are planning to create in the near future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After the holidays we have two new members of staff joining us.  

Miss Foggin will be working in Year 3 alongside Mrs Smith and 

Miss Astbury and Miss Borough will be working in Year 5 along-

side Mrs Ives-Darling, Mrs Green and Miss Fisher.  We are 

looking forward to having them in our Team. 

Ms Talbot 
Enjoy, Aspire, Persist, Achieve 

Dates for your Diary: 

 

28.3.24  School closes 

15.4.24  School opens 

17.4.24  Class Photographs 

18.4.24  Year 4 Skipping School 

19.4.24  Coffee Morning 

23.4.24  Reception Trip 

26.4.24  Coffee Morning 

30.4.24  Reception Trip 

3.5.24  Coffee Morning 

7.5.24  Governors  

8.5.24  Year 4 Sleepover 

15.5.24  Year 4 Trip 

14.6.24  Coffee Morning 

21.5.24  Year 3 Celebration Assembly 

21.5.24  PTFA KS1 Film Night 

23.5.24  PTFA KS2 film Night 

3.6.24  Year 4 Times Table Checks 

4.6.24  Year 5 Celebration Assembly 

5.6.24  Year 2 Trip 

7.6.24  Year 3 Mr Egypt 

7.6.24  PTFA Dress Down Day 

10.6.24  Assessment Week 

10.6.24  PTFA Fathers’ Day Gift Shop 

17.6.24  Assessment Week 

28.6.24  Coffee Morning 

1.7.24  Rock Steady Concert 

4.7.24  Year 6 Transition Day at  

  Woodkirk 

5.7.24  Year 6 Leavers Concert 

10.7.24  Nursery Graduation 

11.7.24  Year 3 Camp Over 

19.7.24  School closes 

 

 

 

 

 

A great big THANK 

YOU to our fabu-

lous volunteers. 



 
   
 
 

 

 

 

 

We have a vacancy in our Kitchen if you are looking for a new job 

opportunity: 

 

Monday to Friday, term time only, 2.25 hours per day (11.25 hours per 

week). 

£10.42 per hour rising to £11.44 per hour from April. 

The vacancy starts as soon as possible, pending an enhanced DBS.  Full 

uniform provided. 

Contact 07525592790 to arrange an interview. 

We look forward to welcoming a new member of kitchen staff to our 

school team very soon. 

 

 



 
   
 
 

 
 
 

  



 
   
 
 

 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


